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Penshurst Public School is excited to announce that the Groove Nation Dance program will be continuing in 2024!

The 2024 Dance Ensembles will be taught by qualified and experienced teachers from Groove Nation and supervised by
Penshurst Public School teachers. Students will attend weekly lessons that will involve a warmup, working on technique
and expression and putting together a performance routine. We aim to form two dance groups (please see below),
pending interest levels.

Dance Groups & Lessons
The program will run from Week 5 Term 1 2024 – Week 10 Term 3 2024

Dance Group Lesson Day/Time

Junior Dance Group Thursday lunchtime

Senior Dance Group Thursday 3:10pm – 3:40pm

Commitment
Your child’s dance group will be performing at a variety of events. As such, involvement in the ensemble requires full
program commitment and attendance at all scheduled lessons and performances.

Performance dates will be sent home as soon as they have been determined. Please be aware that all performers need to
pay for lessons, costumes & possibly transport by bus to and from the performance venue.

Booking Lessons

Payment for lessons will be made in one instalment, at the time of booking. Please refer to the table below for booking
cut-offs. Lessons are first in best dressed and we are limited as to how many students we can accept. If we do not reach
minimum numbers in either group, you’ll receive a refund in full of your fees. Do not pay via the school POP system.

Payments & Booking Cut-offs

Booking Type
Cost (Per Student/Per
Lesson)

Bookings Open

Early Bird $8.75 NOW (prior to the 1st lesson)

Regular $9.50 After 1st lesson, prior to 2nd lesson

Last Minute $11.00 After 2nd lesson, prior to 3rd lesson

Ticket Sales Closed
If no ticket has been purchased before the 3rd lesson, students will not be permitted to continue.

Costumes
Costumes are $80 and payable with lesson costs, at the time of booking.

Creative Kids Vouchers
Creative Kids Vouchers ($50.00) can be used at the time of payment to reduce the cost of lessons. Please note that if you

choose to use your child’s voucher elsewhere you will be required to pay full fees.
If you wish to use your child’s voucher, use code: CREATIVEKID at checkout when purchasing lessons.
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Bookings open at 8:00 AM on Friday 8
th

December 2023.

To book, scan the QR code OR visit https://www.trybooking.com/CMKCG

Questions

If you have any questions, please direct them to the following:

Contact Enquiry Type Contact Details

Mrs Richmond or Miss O’Hara

School Dance Coordinator
Dance Please contact your school

Groove Nation Payments only
parent@groovenation.com.au - preferred

0478 888 606 - urgent only

Regards,

Mrs Richmond or Mrs O’Hara

School Dance Coordinators

Mr Lie

Principal


